
WHY HAS MY BABY BEEN 
REFERRED DIRECTLY FOR 
A DIAGNOSTIC 
AUDIOLOGY 
ASSESSMENT?

Your baby will be offered a series of health checks  
in the first few weeks of life. One of these looks for hearing 
loss.

The hearing screen will be offered as soon as possible after 
birth. However, the screen is not suitable for some babies 
because the screen may not be accurate in these cases. 
These babies are instead referred directly for diagnostic 
assessment by an audiologist, who is a specialist in hearing. 

WHY HAS MY BABY BEEN  
REFERRED DIRECTLY FOR  
A DIAGNOSTIC ASSESSMENT?
Some reasons for direct referral include:

• Atresia (absence of an ear canal)

• Microtia (incomplete or underdeveloped ear)

• Bacterial or Viral Meningitis (confirmed or suspected)

• Cleft Lip/Palate

• Down Syndrome

Babies who spend time in intensive care may also be referred 
directly for diagnostic assessment by the SWIS-H coordinator 
after consultation with a paediatrician, even if they have 
already passed the hearing screen.  

About one to two babies out of every 1000 babies born will 
have a significant hearing loss.

It is important to find out as soon as possible how well your 
baby hears so that you and your baby can get the correct 
advice and support. 

If you live more than 100km from the hospital you  
have been referred to, ask the person who gave  
you this brochure for information about the SWIS-H 
Travel Assistance Scheme.

For information about the diagnostic assessment, ask  
the person who gave you this brochure for the ‘Why does my 
baby need a diagnostic assessment?’ brochure. 

For health advice contact healthdirect Australia 
http://www.healthdirect.gov.au/  
1800 022 222

Local contact / appointment details
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FOR FURTHER INFORMATION 
PLEASE SEE THE BELOW WEBSITE: 
http://www.health.nsw.gov.au/kids-families




